
 

 
 

Visual Story  
 
 
 

This information is for people who may feel anxious about visiting somewhere new, such as 
people on the autism spectrum. 
 
 
To find The National Museum of Computing, please follow the signs to Bletchley Park Trust. 
When you arrive at the site you will reach a barrier like this one. There might be a queue of cars, 
so you might have to wait.  

 
 
A member of the Bletchley Park Trust staff will greet you. If you tell them you are visiting 

The National Museum of Computing, they will direct you up the hill to the right area. 
 

 
You follow the road around the corner 

 
and then up the hill 



When you get to the top, you will have reached the car park for The National Museum of 
Computing.  
 

 
The entrance is in the middle of the building through this door. Turn the handle on the 
door on the left. Both doors can easily be opened for access if necessary.  

 
  



Inside you will find a member of our staff at the ticket desk. They will talk to you about 
interesting events and activities and answer any questions you have. This is also where 
you pay for your tickets. 

 
Toilets are available near here for the public to use. Disabled toilets are also 

available near the shop. Please ask a member of staff for directions. 

 
 

We hope you enjoy your visit! 
 


